TE 07

PUBLIC”
APR 1 B 1994
St. Mary’s Hospital License No. 48-01828-01
ATTN: Colleen Mahoney Docket No. 030-03422

Vice President
2222 Lake Drive
Milwaukee, WI 53201

Dear Ms. Mahoney:
SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VIOLATION DATED FEBRUARY 3, 1994

This acknowledges receipt of your letters dated February 21 and March 25,
1994, in response to our letter dated February 3, 1994, transmitting a
Notice of Violation.

We have reviewed your corrective actions, which appear to be adequate, and
have no further questions at this time. These corrective actions will be
examined during a future inspection.

During the telephone conferences conducted on February 4 and March 15, 1994,
we requested you to consider the causal factor for each violation contained
in our letter dated February 3, 1994, transmitting the Notice; and the causal
factor for each violation contained in the Notice. It is our understanding
that you fully evaluated the root cause that led to each violation. This
matter will be examined during a future inspection.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By Jamnes Cameron for

B. J. Holt, Chief
Nuclear Materials Inspection
Section 1

cc w/ltrs dtd 02/21/94:
Y. K. Chan, Ph.D.
Radiation Safety Officer

bcc w/ltrs dtd 02/2:/94
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